
 

 

                         W/C 10th February 2025 

Dear Parents, 

What a fantastic half term we have had! The children have been incredibly busy, and we 

are so proud of all their hard work and enthusiasm for learning. 

This week, we have been rounding off our topic on The Great Fire of London by creating 

some brilliant posters showcasing everything we have learned. The children have really 

impressed us with their knowledge and creativity! We also want to say a huge thank you for 

your support with the homework project, your help has led to some truly incredible work, and 

we have loved seeing the children’s excitement in sharing them with the class. We are looking 

forward to displaying their work to share with the rest of the school. 

In Art, we have been exploring collagraphy, and the children have enjoyed designing and 

printing their own tiles. It has been lovely to see their creativity as they experimented with 

textures and patterns. 

For Talk for Writing, we have had so much fun inventing our own stories based on Monkey 

See, Monkey Do. The children’s imaginations have run wild, and we’ve met some fantastic 

characters-including Super Sneaky Squirrels, Mischievous Meerkats, and Pesky Penguin, who 

have been up to all sorts of mischief, like grabbing pink, sparkly ice skates for discos! 

In Maths, we have been working hard on addition and subtraction within 20. The children 

have begun to develop a strong understanding of different strategies to solve problems, and we 

have ended the unit with lots of reasoning and problem-solving activities. It has been great to 

see them applying their knowledge and explain their thinking. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to another exciting week of learning 

and discovery. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or need further information 

about our upcoming activities. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to 

get in touch. I am always around at the end of the day. 

We hope you all have a wonderful break, and we look forward to another exciting half term 

ahead! 

 

, Mrs Morrell. 


